
December Newsletter


Great job Dancing in the Windows!! 
 
The Cottage in Lawrenceburg performance for today has been cancelled. We will reschedule 
for later in the month.

 
Monday, Dec 4th, NHC Pulaski - 10:30 am. Be there at 10:15 enter from side parking lot 
and door. No tap shoes. Wear PPAC tshirts and black pants. PLEASE text me if your dancer 
wishes to perform. There is a cut off of 30 dancers. This event is for homeschooled and 
children not yet in school. Dancers are not expected to miss school to perform.

 
Monday, December 18th, NHC Pulaski - 2:00 pm (kids are out of school). Be there at 1:45 
pm. No tap shoes. Wear PPAC tshirts and black pants. PLEASE text me or sign up in the 
office if your dancer wishes to perform. There is a cut off of 30 dancers.

 
I have not scheduled any other facilities in Pulaski. If you know of a facility that would like 
to have us perform, we can do so as long as we have at least 10 dancers sign up to go. Just 
let me know and I will reach out to the Activities Director. 

PPAC Competition Dancers will be hosting a "Parent's Night Out" as a fund raiser. Drop your 
kids off for crafts, games, dancing and more while you do your last minute shopping or have 
a date night! Cost is $25 per child. This will be held on Monday, December 18th 
6:00-9:00pm.  
 
The week of December 18th - 22nd will be "Bring a Friend to Dance Week."  Dancers are 
invited to bring one friend to participate in class with them.  
 
PPAC will close for the holidays on Friday, December 22nd and reopen on Tuesday, January 
2nd. 
 
All costume money is due today. Students will be sized in class next week for costumes. If 
your dancer misses class next week, please be sure they are sized the following week. 
Costumes will begin arriving right after Christmas and will continue to arrive until May. 
Recital date will be scheduled soon. We are hoping for the May 31st and June 1st.  
 
As a reminder, PPAC does not follow the Giles County School Systems closures for weather. 
A text will be sent if classes are canceled. 
 
If you are not receiving text messages from PPAC (it is a 5678 prefix), please let me know 
immediately. All information is sent out via text and posted on FB. If you are not on your 
class FB group and would like to be added, let me know and I will send you an invitation.  
PPAC does have a FB page and Instagram page but detailed information is sent through the 
groups. 
 
Sandy Slayton-Mavrotheris 
PPAC Owner/Director 
(931)309-7230


